
LEGAL NOTICE 
  
Please Take Notice That: 
 
The Village of Rhinebeck Planning Board will hold a public hearing in the Village 
Municipal Hall, 76 East Market Street, Tuesday, June 20, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. on the 
following matter(s):  
 
Application for special permit/site plan made by Primrose Hill School to convert the 
remaining buildings to educational use located at 23-33 Springbrook Park. 
Said hearings are held in accordance with section 120-44A(5) of the Village Ordinance. 
 
David Miller, Chairman 
 


